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Jan, 20,1970

Route 1, B&x 39
: 83341

Mr. Dan F, Morse

Arkansas Archeological Surve
Drawer 820 '
State University, Arkansas 72467

Dear Dan:

Glad you enjoyed the Corbiac paper and am delighted to
hear of your interest in lithic technology. I would love to
see some of the blades you nentlon, for I am sure that all
blades do not fit the Corblac definition. This is a very
specialized site in France and, of course, all blades are not
the same,

I am sorry that I do not have any obsldlan or antler to
send you for, due to the rockhounds, we are having a real problem
gettine enough lithic material for our school here, Have had to
import some from Mexico, However, I think it would be better if
you did not use obsidian but, rather, used the materials native
to your area., In this way you can more accurately duplicate the
blades in gqu=stion,

My schedule now is v:ry tight so must make this brief, as
I am preparing to go to New York for the exhibit there and, in
the interm, must finish the films for Earl.

Good luck and keep experimentinge.

Sincerely,

Don Z.Crabtree
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